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Recreation Committee, February 5, 2019 Meeting 

 

Present: Recreation Committee Members, Toni Hokanson (Chairperson) Amy Harrington, 

Bonne Masseo, Recreation Director Chuck Bordino, absent Wayne Pyle. Meeting 

Commenced, 7pm. 

 

Agenda: Five Year Plan, Fire Wall (Maintenance Building Field of Dreams Park) Water 

Treatment System, Field of Dreams Park. Establishing Meeting Night, Rate Change. 

 

Director Bordino discussed the five year plan that the Recreation Committee is committed   

to developing and submitting to the Town Board. Further discussion by the group entailed  

Outreaching all the Youth/Adult Sports Organizations and Arts Groups for their related  

In put involving the five year plan. Committee Member Hokanson had begun work on a 

survey for each organization to help the process along. The Committee worked on a final 

version of said survey to be completed by the next Committee Meeting. 

 

The Committee addressed releasing parkland funds for treating the water and constructing a  

Fire Wall inside the Maintenance Building at the Field of Dreams Park. 

The water treatment system will allow the public to drink the water and establish drinking 

fountains on the outside of the Maintenance building. The fire wall safely separates the 

maintenance building from the concession area. Approximate costs for the projects, Fire 

Wall, $2000,Water Treatment System, $6-7000.  Hokanson motioned the projects be voted 

on by the Committee, second by Harrington and then unanimously carried. Bordino to 

forward the request to the Supervisor’s office for Board consideration and approval. 

 

The Committee discussed establishing a weeknight for future meetings, all agreed Mondays, 

first or second of each month, would be best suited for all, Wayne Pyle can no longer do 

Tuesdays. Time established will be 6:30, first or second Monday, to be determined after Pyle 

is contacted. 
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The sole rate change in 2019 was explained  by Bordino, individuals, groups, offering free 

services or programs, will not incur a rental charge in 2019.  

All other rates at the Community Center and Parks will remain the same in 2019. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8pm. 

 

Submitted by 

 

 

Chuck Bordino 

 

 

 

 

 

 


